
-----Original Message----- 
From: Leslie Turner   
Sent: Sunday, November 17, 2019 7:49 PM 
To: Kaitlyn Graham <kaitlyn.graham@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Apartments  
 
Proposed towers for Yonge/Canyon Hill will increase the traffic flow on Yonge Street so that the already 
stressed traffic flow will be hindered even further.   
I realize more housing is needed but not facing Yonge Street.   
I am disappointed with this proposal as I live in the area and already experience delays in traffic and 
parking problems.   
Consider lower density buildings, please. 
Leslie Turner 
17 Firwood Dr. 
Richmond Hill 
L4S 2A2 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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